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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing this submission concerning marriage equality because I believe that for a fair and just 
society, we need to ensure that the law reflects a fair and just society. Although these laws will not 
offer me any more freedom than I already have, I believe that these restrictions placed on love in our 
society are not just disheartening but are seriously effecting the lives and happiness of many of the 
citizens of our state.  
 

I cannot stress how important it is to make the laws equal to reflect the principles that our Australia 
was formed. 


